
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. BINOY GEORGE, CMI 

IN RESIDENCE  – REV. ROMANO ZANON 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for mar r iage must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre- cana.org for 
complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday ( after Thursday morning Masses, 
6:30 & 8:30 A.M.) 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
 821-6434  456-6636  Administration  821-3285 
 821-6452   386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
FAITH FORMATION 
 DRE – ADMINISTRATION 
  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
 DRE – PERSONNEL & CURRICULUM 
  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: 
 SISTER MARGARET MARY RAIBALDI, C.S.J. 
MUSIC DIRECTOR: 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON 
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GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – MARCH 9 

 8:00 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY – MARCH 10 

 6:30 AM Joseph Cammarata 

 8:30 AM Catherine Oftring 

 7:30 PM Ralph Bower 

 

TUESDAY – MARCH 11 

 6:30 AM Duillio Berrettini 

 8:30 AM Joseph Cammarata 

 

WEDNESDAY – MARCH 12 

 6:30 AM John Ludwig (Anniv) 

 8:30 AM Irma Lackner 

 

THURSDAY – MARCH 13 

 6:30 AM Joseph Fullum (Birth) 

 8:30 AM Eleanor Colon 

 

FRIDAY – MARCH 14 

 6:30 AM Glen Miller 

 8:30 AM Francesco Gagliardo 

 

SATURDAY – MARCH 15 

 8:30 AM Gandolfa & Croce Lipani 

 5:00 PM Henry Keckeisen 

Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Albert Langley, Ava Thek, 

Kevin King, John Cruscuola, Josephine Nicholson, 

John Vollmerhausen, Peter Schellenberg, Joseph 

Divone, Elsie & Charles Turini, Monica Giglietto, 

Sean O’Brien, Bill Niklaus, Fr. Zanon, Robert Anton 

Stalzer, Elisabeth Fitzgerald, Pasquale & Patricia 

Scola, Grayson Savery, Marie Cronin, Colin Flood, 

Greg Geis, Mary Jane Walsh, Anthony Simone, 

Darwin Brodt, Janet Kelly, Kenny Gredel, Jadwiga 

Sadowska, Catherine M. Ball, Marie Squillante, Helen 

Rehm, Neil Squillante 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN  LOVING MEMORY OF DECEASED OF 

KOSSMANN & BARRETT FAMILIES 

By: Pat Kossmann 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN 

DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

ALMA TYLER 

By: her family 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF STELLA & 

JACK JENSEN 

By: their family 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR ANNA SPEER 

She will be remembered in a very special way this week in 

our prayers. 

 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

Main Altar $100 Donation 

Mary’s Altar $75 Donation 

Holy Family Shrine $50 Donation 

Sacred Heart Shrine $25 Donation 



SECOND  SUNDAY IN LENT 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 

.Today our 7th and 8th grade students will attend the 

9:30 Mass. Following the Mass, the 8th graders will 

attend a Proximate Preparation meeting. This is the 8th 

grade’s last meeting before receiving Confirmation at 

the end of the month. 

 

On Monday our Kids Kreations Sale begins. Our art 

teacher, Mrs. Vasilak has worked with our students to 

create artwork that will be superimposed on a variety 

of items that will be available for purchase. Some of 

the items are pillows, tote bags, blankets, key chains, 

note cards, hot plates, mugs, magnets, stickers and 

much more. Sample products are displayed in our first 

floor hallway outside the offices. Stop by to take a 

look.  

 

CASA is back. The theatre program that we have been 

so fortunate to receive in the past has once again been 

made available to us, thanks to Council Member 

Crowley. Beginning this Monday and Wednesday the 

students will meet each week to create their own play 

that they will ultimately perform at the Queens Theatre 

in Flushing Meadow Park. This program will continue 

throughout the spring and culminate with a 

performance at school as well as the Queens Theatre. 

Our teaching artist is once again Mrs. Hope Garland 

and our teacher liaison is Mrs. Alison Kondel. They 

will guide the students in activities that will promote a 

meaningful experience. This year they will include a 

musical number or two. I am looking forward to seeing 

the end product of all their hard work. 

 

There is a Home School Meeting on Tuesday evening 

at 7:30. It would be great to see at least one parent 

from every family there. This is a great way to meet 

with fellow parents and hear about the many school 

happenings first hand. Our meeting will begin with a 

performance from our school band. Come and hear the 

progress that they have made. This week there will be 

a Cake Sale on Tuesday and a Dress Down Day on 

Thursday for our students. 

 

THE 2015 MASS BOOK 

THE 2015 MASS BOOK WILL OPEN ON FRIDAY, 

MARCH 14TH AT 10:30 AM. NUMBERS WILL BE 

GIVEN OUT AT 9 AM ON A FIRST COME BASIS. 

THE BOOK WILL THEN OPEN AT 10:30 AM. 

INTENTIONS WILL BE GIVEN OUT FOR 

MASSES FOR 2015 ONLY AT THIS TIME, 

ALONG WITH THE CANDLES, ETC. 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be a 

winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, March  

24th in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 morning 

Mass. Remember you have to be in it to win it!! As of 

March 3rd, we have collected $75.00 and the 50/50 share 

is $37.50. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, MARCH 16 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. BINOY 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. BINOY 

 9:30 AM FR. BINOY 

 11:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. MARCH  8—FR. BINOY 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS WILL BE HELD ON 

FRIDAY AT 7:30 PM. 

 

AS PART OF OUR LENTEN PROGRAM,  

CONFESSIONS WILL BE HEARD AFTER THE  

11:30 MASS ON SUNDAYS OF LENT. 

 

DURING LENT NO FLOWERS ARE TO BE  

BROUGHT INTO CHURCH OR LEFT AT ANY OF 

THE HOLY SHRINES. 



MARCH 16, 2014 

Our parish is in need of Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion to assist at Sunday and Holy Day Masses. We 

would like to be able to offer Communion under both 

species at all four stations at every Mass. To serve as an 

extraordinary minister of Holy Communion, persons must 

be practicing Catholics, distinguished in their Christian life, 

faith and morals, be at least 19 years old, have received the 

Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist, 

demonstrate a deep reverence for and devotion to the Holy 

Eucharist, be an active registered member of this parish, if 

married, the marriage must be a valid Catholic marriage. If 

you are interested, please contact Fr. Fullum at the rectory 

at 718-821-6434. 

 

We would like to invite young people of our parish to 

become Youth Lectors at Sunday Masses. This is an 

opportunity to share the presence of God in His Word 

with everyone in our community. Youth Lectors range in 

grade level for 7th graders to seniors in High School. 

They must be people of faith and be willing to be trained 

and to keep their assignments. Anyone interested should 

call the Office of Parish Ministry at 718-821-3285 and 

ask for Sr. Margaret. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR— Meetings in the Parish 

Ministry Office, located in the convent basement. 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL MEMBERS will meet at 9:30 

am on March 11th. 

 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will take place on 

Wednesday, March 12th from 1:30-3:30 pm in the Parish 

Ministry Office. 

 

PRAYER SHAWL COMMITTEE will meet on March 

13th, following the Senior Meeting. 

To reach the Parish Ministry office, go through the  

Convent gate on 77th Avenue and proceed to the back 

door that is on street level and has a sign indicating Parish 

Ministries. Our phone number is  718-821-3285. 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL TRUCK for your clothing  

Donations will be here on Saturday, March 22nd from 9am 

to noon. It will be parked on 84th Street and 78th Avenue. 

Your DONATIONS will be greatly appreciated.  

 

 

ADULT CONFIRMATION WILL BE CELEBRATED 

ON PENTECOST ( June 8, 2014). We invite adults 

who have received the Sacraments of Baptism and  

Eucharist (Communion) to consider this opportunity to 

receive the strengthening of the Gifts of the Holy Spirit. 

You can begin your preparation now by obtaining your 

Certificates from the church of your Baptism and First 

Communion. For more details please call the Parish 

Ministry Office at 718-821-3285. 

 

 

When shopping and you see a sale, the Food Pantry is 

in need of the following—cereal, mayonnaise, bottled 

juices (apple, etc.), bread and crackers, powdered milk, 

canned soup, jelly, tuna fish, chicken, pasta, tomato 

sauce, coffee, tea, toothpaste, shampoo and soap. 

Thank you for your interest and concern. 

 

 

 

 

THE ANNUAL SACRED HEART HOT DOG & GIFT 

PARTY WILL BE ON THURSDAY, MARCH 27TH 

AT 7:30 PM. ALL PLAYERS IN GRADES 3-8 ARE 

INVITED. 
 

The Sacred Heart Seniors will meet on March 13th at 11 

AM in the church basement. We will be collecting for the 

following trips: 

April 22—Anniversary Party in the school auditorium. We 

will have sit-down dinner with waitress service, music and 

wine, beer and soda. The cost is $30.00 per person.  

Woodloch Pines—May 19-23—We have rooms  

available in Greenbriar and Mt. Laurel. The cost is as fol-

lows: Greenbriar $611 per person double occ. And single is 

$726,20. Mt. Laurel is $623 per person double occupancy 

and single is $740.60. These prices include transportation. 

If you have never been to Woodloch you are in for a treat. 

The food is outstanding and activities and entertainment is 

wonderful.  

June 5—Westchester Broadway Theatre. Dinner and show 

is Mary Poppins. Cost is $86.00.  

 


